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Agreement on the application package of the second call 

Shortly before the launch of the second call for project 

proposals, the Interreg CENTRAL EUROPE monitoring 

committee has approved the application package with 

key call documents including the terms of reference. 

Following this decision, the call was officially opened at 

the programme conference in Vienna on 22 March 2023, 

which was attended by more than 900 participants online 

and in person. The call invites organisations from across 

central Europe to submit transnational cooperation ideas 

in all programme priorities and specific objectives until 

17 May 2023 (13h00 CET). The indicative call budget is 

around 60 million Euros ERDF. Read more about the call here. 

The monitoring committee also agreed on the assessment methodology for the second call and discussed 

strategic options in view of future calls for proposals. It was decided to publish initial information about the 

third call already soon after closing the current call. 

The sixth meeting of the monitoring committee will take place in Vienna on 16-17 October 2023. 

http://www.interreg-central.eu/calls-for-proposals

